INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL-RIYADH

04 June 2024 REF: 1IPS/PRL/24-25/41

Re: Card Making Competition for Students of Grade 1 & 11

Dear Parents,
Please be informed that the Card Making Competition will be rescheduled to Sunday 08

September 2024 after the reopening of the school to honor the request of the parents, so
majority of the students can be present and take part in the competig)
[Looking forward to your support and cooperation. :
Warm Regards,

Santhosh VPrabhakaran T O e
N .

Interim Principal



